
EXTERNAL CONSULTATION ON THE CESSATION OF  
VEHICLES & AIRCRAFT HOLDINGS WITHIN THE SCOPE OF THE CONVENTIONAL 

ARMED FORCES IN EUROPE TREATY 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Ministry of Defence (MOD) opened a consultation on 17 July 2017 seeking external users’ 
views on the cessation of the Vehicles and Aircraft Holdings within the scope of the 
Conventional Armed Forces in Europe Treaty statistical publication.  
 

 
DETAIL OF OUTCOME 
 
The consultaiton period ended on 14 August 2017. As there were no responses to the 
consultation, the publication of this statistical report will now cease. The last report was 
published on  23 February 2017.  
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